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Sweden 2022 Njurförbundet Kidney associaƟon 

PaƟent OrganisaƟon engaged to recruit paƟents to 
parƟcipate in focus groups about chronic kidney 
disease and anaemia, organised by third party 
vendor Molecule 

5000 SEK 

Sweden 2022 PCF Öst 

Provides informaƟon about prostate cancer and its 
treatment to paƟents and their relaƟves. The 
organisaƟon is a non-profit associaƟon that co-
operates with the Swedish healthcare in its region 
by represenƟng the prostate cancer paƟents 

Sponsorship of PaƟent OrganisaƟon meeƟng in 
Linköping 5 April 2022 (promoƟon of the event, 
technology equipment, coffee and sandwiches) 

7000 SEK 

Sweden 2022 PCF Öst 

Provides informaƟon about prostate cancer and its 
treatment to paƟents and their relaƟves. The 
organisaƟon is a non-profit associaƟon that co-
operates with the Swedish healthcare in its region 
by represenƟng the prostate cancer paƟents 

Sponsorship of a regional PaƟent OrganisaƟon 
meeƟng “prostatacancertestning" in Linköping 13 
october 2022 (meeƟng room, printed material, 
subsistence) 

16550 SEK 

Sweden 2022 PCF Tjust 

Provides informaƟon about prostate cancer and its 
treatment to paƟents and their relaƟves. The 
organisaƟon is a non-profit associaƟon that co-
operates with the Swedish healthcare in its region 
by represenƟng the prostate cancer paƟents 

Sponsorship of public meeƟng "News on Prostate 
Cancer" organised by PCF Tjust on 30 March 2022 

8000 SEK 

 


